
 H arlem Consolidated Schools 

 MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Harlem Board of Education 
     
FROM:            Gail Aldrich   
       
DATE:             June 7, 2013 
      
RE:                 2013/2014-Waste Disposal/Recycling Services Bid- Renewal Recommendation 
  
 
 
I recommend that the Waste Disposal/Recycling Services Bid be renewed for the 2013/2014 
school year with Advanced Disposal Services (formally Veolia Environmental Services) at a cost 
of $3,075.45 per month (an increase of $29.65 from last year). 
 
The term of this contract shall be July 1, 2013 through June 30, 2014. This contract may 
be renewed thereafter on an annual basis for successive one-year terms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


